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6 June 2023 

 
 

Dear Families, 

Y2 Scatterball Tournament – Wednesday 14 June 2023  

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school at the Scatterball tournament on Wednesday 

14 June 2023 at Riverview Primary School, Riverview Road, West Ewell, Epsom KT19 0JP.  This event 

starts at 2.00pm and should be finished by 4.00pm. 

 

Children will need to be collected from school at 1.15pm.  They will already be changed into their PE 

kits and would have eaten their lunch. Please ensure your child has plenty of water and a snack for 

the afternoon to keep them going.   

 

Parents/Carers are welcome to come and watch this event.  Please can we ask that you park 

considerately in the surrounding area as there is no parking on the school site. 

 

The following children have been invited to represent the school: 

Rico M, Felix G, Egor S, Matilda H, Harper B, Jack B, Caitlin S, Ryan S, Sofie Z and Charlie P. 

 

Please click here and complete the google form to give permission for your child to take part and to 

indicate who will be taking them to and collecting them from the tournament.  

 

Apologies for the short notice and thank you in advance for your support.  This will be a super 

opportunity for the children to demonstrate our Scatterball skills. 

 

Please ensure this is completed by Monday12 June 2023. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Williams 

Year 2 Leader of Learning 

 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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